Thank you for participating in the Box Tops for Education™.program! Attachediis a
check for your school's eamings for the last submission period {(March 2, 2022 -
November 1, 2022).

Please remember to thank your school's Coordinator who has been volunteering their time and talents
to manage the program and rally community support for your school.

Congratulations on this check's earnings and thank-you for supporting your school with Box Tops!




